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(SLP) - MDG Business Partner (BP) MDG - S SAP
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Integration: Integrate Your Enterprise and
Cloud with Bluemix Integration Services
Praxishandbuch SAP Cloud Integration - 2.,
überarbeitete Auflage Designing Connected
Products Internet of Things – ICIOT 2018 Cloud
Security Guidelines for IBM Power Systems
Cloud Migration Mastery Serverless Integration
Design Patterns with Azure AWSではじめる クラウド開発入門
Communication, Networks and Computing
Microservices from Theory to Practice:
Creating Applications in IBM Bluemix Using the
Microservices Approach IBM Z Integration Guide
for Hybrid Cloud An Architectural and
Practical Guide to IBM Hybrid Integration
Platform Cognitive Hyperconnected Digital
Transformation Accelerating Modernization with
Agile Integration Integration of IoT with
Cloud Computing for Smart Applications Science
Gateways for Distributed Computing
Infrastructures Oracle Cloud Infrastructure徹底入
門 Oracle Cloudの基本からインフラ設計・構築まで Research
Anthology on Edge Computing Protocols,
Applications, and Integration Integration
Throughout and Beyond the Enterprise Planning
and operation of integrated energy systems
with deep integration of pervasive industrial
internet-of-things Google Certification Guide
- Google Professional Cloud Developer Driving
Scientific and Engineering Discoveries Through
the Integration of Experiment, Big Data, and
Modeling and Simulation Mastering Amazon EC2
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Integration of WSNs into Internet of Things
Azure Integration Guide for Business Extending
Microsoft Business Central with Power Platform
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Integrating SAP Ariba with SAP S/4HANA 2022-06
ready to get the most out of sap ariba
streamline your daily operations by
integrating your sourcing and procurement data
with your larger sap system through the sap
ariba cloud integration gateway this all in
one resource walks you through each step of
the integration from add on installation and
configuration to integration of transactional
data from ariba network and the sap ariba
applications this is your one stop shop for
connecting sap ariba with sap s 4hana and sap
erp
Ariba SLP Integration mit S/4HANA/MDG mit
Einbeziehung Cloud Integration Gateway (CIG)
Konfigurations-Leitfaden 2023 cloud computing
is fast emerging as a new consumption and
delivery model for it solutions two distinct
cloud patterns have evolved private clouds are
custom cloud applications that are on premise
to companies public clouds are owned and
managed by a service provider and are
delivered on a pay per use basis although the
debate between the use of private versus
public cloud continues the industry is moving
ever faster toward a hybrid solution hybrid
clouds address the integration of traditional
it environments with one or more clouds
private and public ibm websphere cast iron
along with the ibm tivoli service management
extensions for hybrid cloud supports the
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integration of private and public clouds the
service management extensions for hybrid cloud
supports the following scenarios provisioning
hybrid cloud resources monitoring hybrid cloud
resources governing and managing workloads
that use hybrid cloud resources provisioning
users from ldap to ibm lotuslivetm this ibm
redbooks publication is intended for
application integrators integration designers
and administrators evaluating or using ibm
websphere cast iron in addition executives
business leaders and architects who are
looking for a way to integrate cloud
applications with their on premise
applications are shown how websphere cast iron
can help to resolve their integration
challenges the book helps you gain an
understanding of hybrid cloud use cases and
explains how to integrate cloud and on premise
applications quickly and simply
SAP Ariba Customizing & Application Guide ***
with Best Practices Solution for - Cloud
Integration Gateway (CIG) - SAP Ariba Supplier
Lifecycle and Performance (SLP) - MDG Business
Partner (BP) MDG - S 2020 a practical handbook
packed with expert advice on architectural
considerations for designing solutions using
sap btp to drive digital innovation purchase
of the print or kindle book includes a free
ebook in the pdf format key featuresguide your
customers with proven architectural strategies
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and considerations on sap btptackle challenges
in building process and data integration
across complex and hybrid landscapesdiscover
sap btp services including visualizations
practical business scenarios and morebook
description sap btp is the foundation of sap s
intelligent and sustainable enterprise vision
for its customers it s efficient agile and an
enabler of innovation it s technically robust
yet its superpower is its business centricity
if you re involved in building it and business
strategies it s essential to familiarize
yourself with sap btp to see the big picture
for digitalization with sap solutions
similarly if you have design responsibilities
for enterprise solutions learning sap btp is
crucial to produce effective and complete
architecture designs this book teaches you
about sap btp in five parts first you ll see
how sap btp is positioned in the intelligent
enterprise in the second part you ll learn the
foundational elements of sap btp and find out
how it operates the next part covers
integration architecture guidelines
integration strategy considerations and
integration styles with sap s integration
technologies later you ll learn how to use
application development capabilities to extend
enterprise solutions for innovation and
agility this part also includes digital
experience and process automation capabilities
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the last part covers how sap btp can
facilitate data to value use cases to produce
actionable business insights by the end of
this sap book you ll be able to architect
solutions using sap btp to deliver high
business value what you will learnexplore
value propositions and business processes
enabled by sap s intelligent and sustainable
enterpriseunderstand sap btp s foundational
elements such as commercial and account
modelsdiscover services that can be part of
solution designs to fulfill non functional
requirementsget to grips with integration and
extensibility services for building robust
solutionsunderstand what sap btp offers for
digital experience and process
automationexplore data to value services that
can help manage data and build analytics use
caseswho this book is for this sap guide is
for technical architects solutions architects
and enterprise architects working with sap
solutions to drive digital transformation and
innovation with sap btp some it background and
an understanding of basic cloud concepts is
assumed working knowledge of the sap ecosystem
will also be beneficial
SAP Ariba Configuration , Customizing ,
Implementation & Application Guide with Best
Practices Solution 2020 ibm hybrid integration
services is a set of hybrid cloud capabilities
in ibm bluemixtm that allows businesses to
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innovate rapidly while at the same time
providing it control and visibility it allows
customers to quickly and easily build and
operate systems that mix data and application
programming interfaces apis from a wide
variety of sources whether they reside on
premises or in the cloud in many cases you
want to expose your it assets from your
private cloud as apis and at the same time
have best overall manageability and control of
who uses your assets and how bluemix provides
a set of services such as secure gateway api
management connect and compose dataworks and
api catalog which enable hybrid cloud
integration capabilities this ibm redbooks
publication provides preferred practices
around developing cloud solutions using these
hybrid integration services that help you
maintain data consistency manageability and
security for critical transactions
Konfigurationsleitfaden mit Lösungsansätze zur
Integration Ariba SLP mit SAP MDG-S 2023
unleash the power of serverless integration
with azure about this book build and support
highly available and scalable api apps by
learning powerful azure based cloud
integration deploy and deliver applications
that integrate seamlessly in the cloud and
quickly adapt as per your integration needs
deploy hybrid applications that work and
integrate on the cloud using logic apps and
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biztalk server who this book is for this book
is for microsoft enterprise developers devops
and it professionals who would like to use
azure app service and microsoft cloud
integration technologies to create cloud based
web and mobile apps what you will learn
explore new models of robust cloud integration
in microsoft azure create your own connector
and learn how to publish and manage it build
reliable scalable and secure business
workflows using azure logic apps simplify saas
connectivity with azure using logic apps
connect your on premises system to azure
securely get to know more about logic apps and
how to connect to on premises line of business
applications using microsoft biztalk server in
detail microsoft is focusing heavily on
enterprise connectivity so that developers can
build scalable web and mobile apps and
services in the cloud in short enterprise
connectivity from anywhere and to any device
these integration services are being offered
through powerful azure based services this
book will teach you how to design and
implement cloud integration using microsoft
azure it starts by showing you how to build
deploy and secure the api app next it
introduces you to logic apps and helps you
quickly start building your integration
applications we ll then go through the
different connectors available for logic apps
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to build your automated business process
workflow further on you will see how to create
a complex workflow in logic apps using azure
function you will then add a saas application
to your existing cloud applications and create
queues and topics in service bus on azure
using azure portal towards the end we ll
explore event hubs and iot hubs and you ll get
to know more about how to tool and monitor the
business workflow in logic apps using this
book you will be able to support your apps
that connect to data anywhere be it in the
cloud or on premises style and approach this
practical hands on tutorial shows you the full
capability of app service and other azure
based integration services to build scalable
and highly available web and mobile apps it
helps you successfully build and support your
applications in the cloud or on premises
successfully we ll debunk the popular myth
that switching to cloud is risky it s not
Hybrid Cloud Integration and Monitoring with
IBM WebSphere Cast Iron 2012-12-13 are you
working with sap software for the first time
or are you switching from sap erp and are
confronted with sap s 4hana for the first time
then this quick start guide with its concise
overview of the functional scope and a clear
introduction to the new sap fiori user
interface is right for you clarify the terms
erp hana and s 4hana as well as the two
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licensing options for s 4hana on premise and
cloud you will learn about the essential
integrated business processes and how they are
mapped in sap s 4hana using the fiori apps to
do this the authors take you through the
modules related to logistics such as materials
management sales and distribution and
production planning and control and then
demonstrate the integration with financial
accounting and controlling you will learn
about the most important functions as well as
organizational and master data objects and by
the end of the book you will also know which
components are assigned to each module finally
using case studies you will walk step by step
through the three most important end to end
processes in sap s 4hana order to cash
purchase to pay and forecast to fulfill cross
module presentation of business processes sap
basic terms explained in a simple and
understandable way introduction to the new
user interface sap fiori includes 4 hours of
video material
Architecting Solutions with SAP Business
Technology Platform 2022-10-28 this document
brings together a set of latest data points
and publicly available information relevant
for platforms applications this document
brings together a set of latest data points
and publicly available information relevant
for platforms applications periodic
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publication immensely
Hybrid Cloud Data and API Integration:
Integrate Your Enterprise and Cloud with
Bluemix Integration Services 2016-02-19 cloud
computing provides companies with many
capabilities to meet their business needs but
can also mean that a hybrid architecture is
created that includes on premise systems and
the cloud integration is needed to bridge the
gap between the on premise existing systems
and the new cloud applications platform and
infrastructure ibm websphere cast iron meets
the challenge of integrating cloud
applications with on premise systems cloud
applications to cloud applications and on
premise to on premise applications it contains
a graphical development environment that
provides built in connectivity to many cloud
and on premise applications and reusable
solution templates that can be downloaded from
a solution repository the integration
solutions that are created can then run on
either an on premise integration appliance or
the multi tenant websphere cast iron live
cloud service this ibm redbooks publication is
intended for application integrators
integration designers and administrators
evaluating or already using ibm websphere cast
iron executives leaders and architects who are
looking for a way to integrate cloud
applications with their on premise
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applications are also shown how websphere cast
iron can help to resolve their integration
challenges the book helps you gain an
understanding of cast iron and explains how to
integrate cloud and on premise applications
quickly and simply it gives a detailed
introduction to the development tool and the
administration interfaces and how they are
used it also discusses security high
availability and re usability the book also
includes three detailed scenarios covering
real world implementations of a cast iron
integration solution
Robust Cloud Integration with Azure 2017-03-22
summary a hands on guide that will teach how
to design and implement scalable flexible and
open iot solutions using web technologies this
book focuses on providing the right balance of
theory code samples and practical examples to
enable you to successfully connect all sorts
of devices to the web and to expose their
services and data over rest apis purchase of
the print book includes a free ebook in pdf
kindle and epub formats from manning
publications about the technology because the
internet of things is still new there is no
universal application protocol fortunately the
iot can take advantage of the web where iot
protocols connect applications thanks to
universal and open apis about the book
building the of things is a guide to using
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cutting edge web technologies to build the iot
this step by step book teaches you how to use
web protocols to connect real world devices to
the web including the semantic and social webs
along the way you ll gain vital concepts as
you follow instructions for making of things
devices by the end you ll have the practical
skills you need to implement your own web
connected products and services what s inside
introduction to iot protocols and devices
connect electronic actuators and sensors gpio
to a raspberry pi implement standard rest and
pub sub apis with node js on embedded systems
learn about iot protocols like mqtt and coap
and integrate them to the of things use the
semantic json ld rdfa etc to discover and find
things share things via social networks to
create the social of things build a web based
smart home with http and websocket compose
physical mashups with evrythng node red and
ifttt about the reader for both seasoned
programmers and those with only basic
programming skills about the authors dominique
guinard and vlad trifa pioneered the of things
and cofounded evrythng a large scale iot cloud
powering billions of things table of contents
part 1 basics of the iot and the wot from the
internet of things to the of things hello
world wide of things node js for the of things
getting started with embedded systems building
networks of things part 2 building the wot
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access apis for things implementing things
find describe and discover things share
securing and sharing things
First Steps in SAP S/4HANA 2021-10-01 this ibm
redpapertm publication gives readers a broad
understanding of ibm bluemixtm cloud
application development platform capabilities
providing a platform as a service paas
environment as one of its run times along with
containers and virtual machines bluemix uses
the cloud foundry project as one of its open
source technologies to accelerate new
application development and devops methods it
provides optimized and flexible workloads
enables continuous availability and simplifies
delivery and manageability of an application
by providing prebuilt services and hosting
capabilities the paper reviews the bluemix
architecture explains how it works describes
key concepts and components and provides an
overview of bluemix security it also covers
the various bluemix service categories and the
services within each category this information
will help anyone who is interested in
exploring the potential and capabilities of
bluemix and its services
T Bytes Platforms & Applications 2020-10-02
the event centric hybrid cloud integration
revolves around applications running based on
events or messages the new event centric
approach to hybrid cloud aims to simplify the
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task of managing these messages while
increasing the overall reliability of the
system event centric applications work well in
the cloud due to the varying intensity and
frequency of events these fluctuations fit
well into a cloud infrastructure that can
dynamically scale to fit those needs an event
centric approach cuts down on communication
overhead for an application thus helping to
speed up the development process ibm hybrid
integration services is a set of hybrid cloud
capabilities in ibm bluemix that allows
businesses to create hybrid clouds by
connecting their bluemix environment to on
premises systems at the application
programming interface api data or event level
in november 2015 the ibm international
technical support organization itso ibm
redbooks team published a redbooks publication
that covers hybrid cloud scenarios with
bluemix for api and data integrations hybrid
cloud data and api integration integrate your
enterprise and cloud with bluemix integration
services sg24 8277 and can be found at the
following website redbooks ibm com redbooks
nsf redbookabstracts sg248277 html open hybrid
cloud event integration integrate your
enterprise and cloud with bluemix integration
services sg24 8281 is a companion book to sg24
8277 and focuses on event centric hybrid cloud
integrations with bluemix
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Getting Started with IBM WebSphere Cast Iron
Cloud Integration 2012-01-25 dieses
praxishandbuch erläutert die grundlagen der
modellierung von schnittstellen mit sap cloud
integration als teil der sap integration suite
zur cloudbasierten prozessintegration für die
sap business technology platform btp neben der
entwicklung stehen das monitoring sowie der
sichere betrieb dieser schnittstellen im
mittelpunkt sie erfahren wie sie vordefinierte
plug und play schnittstellen integration
content verwenden und für ihre eigenen
anforderungen erweitern anhand einer
detaillierten schritt für schritt anleitung
können sie das gelernte an einem
praxisbeispiel im eigenen sap cloud
integration tenant umsetzen und festigen
experten finden zudem spezialthemen wie z b
das trading partner management bzw add ons
lokales deployment api management sowie open
connectors und können das buch als
nachschlagewerk zu detaillierten
funktionsweisen der einzelnen integration
patterns nutzen funktionen bzw komponenten
werden nach bereichen gruppiert vorgestellt
dazu gehören u a events calls routings sowie
alle von sci unterstützten adapter bzw
modellierungselemente für die veränderung von
nachrichten cloud produkte zeichnet ein
permanenter wandel aus so berücksichtigt die
zweite auflage alle umbenennungen und
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ergänzten funktionen wie etwa apis und
collections als integration content elemente
oder sap event mesh saps cloud middleware
verstehen qualitätsaspekte für ein robustes
design standard integration content
konfigurieren nachschlagewerk für integration
patterns
Building the Web of Things 2016-06-06
networked thermostats fitness monitors and
door locks show that the internet of things
can and will enable new ways for people to
interact with the world around them but
designing connected products for consumers
brings new challenges beyond conventional
software ui and interaction design this book
provides experienced ux designers and
technologists with a clear and practical
roadmap for approaching consumer product
strategy and design in this novel market by
drawing on the best of current design practice
and academic research designing connected
products delivers sound advice for working
with cross device interactions and the complex
ecosystems inherent in iot technology
IBM Bluemix The Cloud Platform for Creating
and Delivering Applications 2015-09-01 this
book constitutes the proceedings of the
international conference on internet of things
iciot 2018 held in seattle wa usa in june 2018
the 13 full papers and 1 short paper presented
in this volume was carefully reviewed and
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selected for inclusion in this book the
contributions are organized in topical
sections named research track architecture
research track smart iot application and
industry track and short paper track they deal
with research and application innovations in
the internet of things services
Hybrid Cloud Event Integration: Integrate Your
Enterprise and Cloud with Bluemix Integration
Services 2016-02-18 this ibm redbooks
publication is a comprehensive guide that
covers cloud security considerations for ibm
power systemstm the first objectives of this
book are to examine how power systems can fit
into the current and developing cloud
computing landscape and to outline the proven
cloud computing reference architecture ccra
that ibm employs in building private and
hybrid cloud environments the book then looks
more closely at the underlying technology and
hones in on the security aspects for the
following subsystems ibm hardware management
console ibm powervm ibm powerkvm ibm powervc
ibm cloud manager with openstack ibm bluemix
this publication is for professionals who are
involved in security design with regard to
planning and deploying cloud infrastructures
using ibm power systems
Praxishandbuch SAP Cloud Integration - 2.,
überarbeitete Auflage 2023-02-20 introducing
cloud migration mastery are you ready to
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master the art of seamless cloud integration
look no further with our comprehensive book
bundle you ll gain the knowledge and expertise
needed to navigate the complexities of cloud
migration across leading platforms such as aws
microsoft azure vmware and navisite here s
what you ll find inside book 1 cloud migration
essentials a beginner s guide to aws perfect
for beginners this book provides a step by
step roadmap for understanding key aws
concepts and executing successful cloud
migration projects whether you re new to the
cloud or looking to refresh your skills this
guide has got you covered book 2 mastering
microsoft azure advanced strategies for cloud
migration take your azure skills to the next
level with advanced strategies and insights
tailored specifically for microsoft azure from
identity management to ai and machine learning
services this book equips you with the
knowledge needed to maximize the benefits of
azure for your organization book 3 vmware
virtualization optimizing cloud migration for
enterprises explore the role of vmware
virtualization technology in optimizing cloud
migration for enterprise environments with a
focus on vsphere architecture performance
monitoring and best practices this book
provides invaluable guidance for enterprises
seeking to leverage vmware for their cloud
migration initiatives book 4 navigating
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navisite expert tactics for seamless cloud
integration unlock the full potential of
navisite s cloud services with expert tactics
and strategies for seamless integration from
industry solutions to security frameworks this
book empowers you to navigate the complexities
of navisite and achieve seamless cloud
integration for your organization ready to
become a cloud migration master get your hands
on the cloud migration mastery book bundle
today and embark on your journey to cloud
excellence
Designing Connected Products 2015-05-18 a
practical guide that helps you progress to
using modern integration methods and leverage
new cloud capability models key featuresdesign
critical hybrid integration solutions for your
organizationgain in depth knowledge of how to
build cloud native integration
solutionsleverage cognitive services to build
smart cloud solutionsbook description with
more enterprises adapting cloud based and api
based solutions application integration has
become more relevant and significant than ever
before parallelly serverless integration has
gained popularity as it helps agile
organizations to build integration solutions
quickly without having to worry about
infrastructure costs with microsoft azure s
serverless offerings such as logic apps azure
functions api management azure event grid and
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service bus organizations can build powerful
secure and scalable integration solutions with
ease the primary objective of this book is to
help you to understand various serverless
offerings included within azure integration
services taking you through the basics and
industry practices and patterns this book
starts by explaining the concepts of services
such as azure functions logic apps and service
bus with hands on examples and use cases after
getting to grips with the basics you will be
introduced to api management and building b2b
solutions using logic apps enterprise
integration pack this book will help readers
to understand building hybrid integration
solutions and touches upon microsoft cognitive
services and leveraging them in modern
integration solutions industry practices and
patterns are brought to light at appropriate
opportunities while explaining various
concepts what you will learnlearn about the
design principles of microsoft azure
serverless integrationget insights into azure
functions logic apps azure event grid and
service bussecure and manage your integration
endpoints using azure api managementbuild
advanced b2b solutions using logic apps
enterprise integration packmonitor integration
solutions using tools available on the
marketdiscover design patterns for hybrid
integrationwho this book is for serverless
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integration design patterns with azure is for
you if you are a solution architect or
integration professional aiming to build
complex cloud solutions for your organization
developers looking to build next level hybrid
or cloud solutions will also find this book
useful prior programming knowledge is
necessary
Internet of Things – ICIOT 2018 2018-06-18 この商
品はタブレットなど大きいディスプレイを備えた端末で読むことに適しています また 文字だけを拡
大することや 文字列のハイライト 検索 辞書の参照 引用などの機能が使用できません 本書の特
徴 1 初心者でも実践的な知識が身につく 本書はクラウドの初心者を対象としていますが 実践的
な知識を学べます awsの提供するクラウド環境を例に 手を動かしながら知識を身につけられます
2 コードで学べる サーバー構成などをコードで管理する方法を丁寧に解説しています awsをコー
ドで管理する方法を実際に手を動かしながら学ぶことができます 3 豊富な図解 awsのサービス
や構築に関わる内容を概念図によって丁寧に解説しています はじめての学習でも最後まで学べるよう
な構成にしてあります 本書の構成 chapter 1 はじめに chapter 2 クラウド
概論 chapter 3 aws入門 chapter 4 hands on 1 初めて
のec2インスタンスを起動する chapter 5 hands on 2 aws でディープ
ラーニングを実践 chapter 6 docker 入門 chapter 7 hands
on 3 aws で自動質問回答ボットを走らせる chapter 8 hands on 4
aws batch を使って機械学習のハイパーパラメータサーチを並列化する chapter
9 ウェブサービスの作り方 chapter 10 serverless
architecture chapter 11 hands on 5 サーバーレス入門
chapter 12 hands on 6 bashoutter chapter 13
hands on 7 boto3 道場 chapter 14 hands on 8 シン
bashoutter chapter 15 hands on 9 深層学習を用いたアート自動
生成アプリケーション appendix 環境構築
Cloud Security Guidelines for IBM Power
Systems 2016-03-09 this book constitutes
selected and revised papers presented at the
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second international conference on
communication networks and computing cnc 2020
held in gwalior india in december 2020 the 23
full papers and 7 short papers were thoroughly
reviewed and selected from the 102 submissions
they are organized in topical sections on
wired and wireless communication systems high
dimensional data representation and processing
networking and information security computing
techniques for efficient networks design
vehicular technology and application
electronics circuit for communication system
Cloud Migration Mastery 101-01-01
microservices is an architectural style in
which large complex software applications are
composed of one or more smaller services each
of these microservices focuses on completing
one task that represents a small business
capability these microservices can be
developed in any programming language they
communicate with each other using language
neutral protocols such as representational
state transfer rest or messaging applications
such as ibm mq light this ibm redbooks
publication gives a broad understanding of
this increasingly popular architectural style
and provides some real life examples of how
you can develop applications using the
microservices approach with ibm bluemixtm the
source code for all of these sample scenarios
can be found on github github com the book
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also presents some case studies from ibm
products we explain the architectural
decisions made our experiences and lessons
learned when redesigning these products using
the microservices approach information
technology it professionals interested in
learning about microservices and how to
develop or redesign an application in bluemix
using microservices can benefit from this book
Serverless Integration Design Patterns with
Azure 2019-02-13 today organizations are
responding to market demands and regulatory
requirements faster than ever by extending
their applications and data to new digital
applications this drive to deliver new
functions at speed has paved the way for a
huge growth in cloud native applications
hosted in both public and private cloud
infrastructures leading organizations are now
exploiting the best of both worlds by
combining their traditional enterprise it with
cloud this hybrid cloud approach places new
requirements on the integration architectures
needed to bring these two worlds together one
of the largest providers of application logic
and data services in enterprises today is ibm
z making it a critical service provider in a
hybrid cloud architecture the primary goal of
this ibm redpaper publication is to help it
architects choose between the different
application integration architectures that can
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be used for hybrid integration with ibm z
including rest apis messaging and event
streams
AWSではじめる クラウド開発入門 2021-09-27 in order to
remain competitive in today s world companies
need to be able to integrate internally and
externally by connecting sensors customers and
partners with the information in their systems
of record in short they need to integrate with
everything this ibm redbooks publication
describes how ibm application integration
suite and ibm messaging portfolio can be used
to satisfy the needs of core hybrid
integration use cases accelerating companies
in their digital transformation journey all
concepts are explained within the context of
these use cases joining the api economy
improving productivity refactoring for
innovation the target audience for this book
is cloud and integration architects and
specialists who are implementing hybrid
integration solutions
Communication, Networks and Computing
2022-01-01 cognitive hyperconnected digital
transformation provides an overview of the
current internet of things iot landscape
ranging from research innovation and
development priorities to enabling
technologies in a global context it is
intended as a standalone book in a series that
covers the internet of things activities of
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the ierc internet of things european research
cluster including both research and
technological innovation validation and
deployment the book builds on the ideas put
forward by the european research cluster the
iot european platform initiative iot epi and
the iot european large scale pilots programme
presenting global views and state of the art
results regarding the challenges facing iot
research innovation development and deployment
in the next years hyperconnected environments
integrating industrial business consumer iot
technologies and applications require new iot
open systems architectures integrated with
network architecture a knowledge centric
network for iot iot system design and open
horizontal and interoperable platforms
managing things that are digital automated and
connected and that function in real time with
remote access and control based on internet
enabled tools the iot is bridging the physical
world with the virtual world by combining
augmented reality ar virtual reality vr
machine learning and artificial intelligence
ai to support the physical digital
integrations in the internet of mobile things
based on sensors actuators communication
analytics technologies cyber physical systems
software cognitive systems and iot platforms
with multiple functionalities these iot
systems have the potential to understand learn
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predict adapt and operate autonomously they
can change future behaviour while the
combination of extensive parallel processing
power advanced algorithms and data sets feed
the cognitive algorithms that allow the iot
systems to develop new services and propose
new solutions iot technologies are moving into
the industrial space and enhancing traditional
industrial platforms with solutions that break
free of device operating system and protocol
dependency secure edge computing solutions
replace local networks web services replace
software and devices with networked
programmable logic controllers nplcs based on
internet protocols replace devices that use
proprietary protocols information captured by
edge devices on the factory floor is secure
and accessible from any location in real time
opening the communication gateway both
vertically connecting machines across the
factory and enabling the instant availability
of data to stakeholders within operational
silos and horizontally with one framework for
the entire supply chain across departments
business units global factory locations and
other markets end to end security and privacy
solutions in iot space require agile context
aware and scalable components with mechanisms
that are both fluid and adaptive the
convergence of it information technology and
ot operational technology makes security and
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privacy by default a new important element
where security is addressed at the
architecture level across applications and
domains using multi layered distributed
security measures blockchain is transforming
industry operating models by adding trust to
untrusted environments providing distributed
security mechanisms and transparent access to
the information in the chain digital
technology platforms are evolving with iot
platforms integrating complex information
systems customer experience analytics and
intelligence to enable new capabilities and
business models for digital business
Microservices from Theory to Practice:
Creating Applications in IBM Bluemix Using the
Microservices Approach 2016-04-04 the
organization pursuing digital transformation
must embrace new ways to use and deploy
integration technologies so they can move
quickly in a manner appropriate to the goals
of multicloud decentralization and
microservices the integration layer must
transform to allow organizations to move
boldly in building new customer experiences
rather than forcing models for architecture
and development that pull away from maximizing
the organization s productivity many
organizations have started embracing agile
application techniques such as microservice
architecture and are now seeing the benefits
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of that shift this approach complements and
accelerates an enterprise s api strategy
businesses should also seek to use this
approach to modernize their existing
integration and messaging infrastructure to
achieve more effective ways to manage and
operate their integration services in their
private or public cloud this ibm redbooks
publication explores the merits of what we
refer to as agile integration a container
based decentralized and microservice aligned
approach for integration solutions that meets
the demands of agility scalability and
resilience required by digital transformation
it also discusses how the ibm cloud pak for
integration marks a significant leap forward
in integration technology by embracing both a
cloud native approach and container technology
to achieve the goals of agile integration the
target audiences for this book are cloud
integration architects it specialists and
application developers
IBM Z Integration Guide for Hybrid Cloud
2020-04-11 integration of iot with cloud
computing for smart applications provides an
integrative overview of the internet of things
iot and cloud computing to be used for the
various futuristic and intelligent
applications the aim of this book is to
integrate iot and cloud computing to translate
ordinary resources into smart things
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discussions in this book include a broad and
integrated perspective on the collaboration
security growth of cloud infrastructure and
real time data monitoring features presents an
integrated approach to solve the problems
related to security reliability and energy
consumption explains a unique approach to
discuss the research challenges and
opportunities in the field of iot and cloud
computing discusses a novel approach for smart
agriculture smart healthcare systems smart
cities and many other modern systems based on
machine learning artificial intelligence and
big data etc information presented in a
simplified way for students researchers
academicians and scientists business
innovators and entrepreneurs management
professionals and practitioners this book can
be great reference for graduate and
postgraduate students researchers and
academicians working in the field of computer
science cloud computing artificial
intelligence etc
An Architectural and Practical Guide to IBM
Hybrid Integration Platform 2017-01-12 the
book describes the science gateway building
technology developed in the sci bus european
project and its adoption and customization
method by which user communities such as
biologists chemists and astrophysicists can
build customized domain specific science
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gateways many aspects of the core technology
are explained in detail including its workflow
capability job submission mechanism to various
grids and clouds and its data transfer
mechanisms among several distributed
infrastructures the book will be useful for
scientific researchers and it professionals
engaged in the development of science gateways
Cognitive Hyperconnected Digital
Transformation 2022-09-01 ociの仕組みと すぐに使える設計ノウハ
ウを徹底解説 さまざまなクラウドサービスが世の中に浸透し オンプレミスからのクラウド移行事例
も数多く出ている現在においても いわゆる 基幹系システム についてはまだまだ クラウド化の難
易度が高いと思われているのが現状です しかし oracleが提供するクラウド基盤 パブリック
クラウドサービス群 oracle cloud infrastructure oci を使えば
oracle databaseなどこれまでの基幹系業務システムで 稼働してきたサービスを オ
ンプレミスさながらに利用しながら クラウド化の検討や 移行を行うことが可能です 本書は 他の
クラウドサービスを利用したことがある人を中心に ociに興味があるエンジニアが 業務システム
を設計 構築するために必要な知識 oracle cloudの基本からインフラ構築 設計まで
を一冊で学ぶことができる必携の書です 特に 本書後半では sor領域など 業務システムを ク
ラウド化する際のアーキテクチャを考えたい人のために クラウドインフラ ネットワーク 運用など
の実践的な システム設計のポイントを解説しています あなたの会社のシステムのクラウド化を目指
し 本書でociを徹底的に学んでいきましょう 目次 第1部 oracle cloudの概要と
主要サービスの理解 第1章 oracle cloudの基本知識 第2章 まずは触ってみよう
第3章 認証 認可 iam idcs 第4章 仮想クラウド ネットワーク vcn 第5章 コ
ンピュート サービス 第6章 ストレージ サービス 第7章 データベース サービス 第8章
ロード バランサ 第9章 その他のサービス 第2部 ociを利用したシステム設計 第10章
クラウドでのシステム設計のポイント 第11章 ネットワーク設計 第12章 可用性設計 第13
章 セキュリティ 第14章 運用設計 第15章 移行設計
Accelerating Modernization with Agile
Integration 2020-07-01 edge computing is
quickly becoming an important technology
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throughout a number of fields as businesses
and industries alike embrace the benefits it
can have in their companies the streamlining
of data is crucial for the development and
evolution of businesses in order to keep up
with competition and improve functions overall
in order to appropriately utilize edge
computing to its full potential further study
is required to examine the potential pitfalls
and opportunities of this innovative
technology the research anthology on edge
computing protocols applications and
integration establishes critical research on
the current uses innovations and challenges of
edge computing across disciplines the text
highlights the history of edge computing and
how it has been adapted over time to improve
industries covering a range of topics such as
bandwidth data centers and security this major
reference work is ideal for industry
professionals computer scientists engineers
practitioners researchers academicians
scholars instructors and students
Integration of IoT with Cloud Computing for
Smart Applications 2023-07-25 throughout the
history of the it industry integration has
been an important part of most projects
whether it is integration of transactions data
or processes each has challenges and
associated patterns and antipatterns in an age
of mobile devices social networks and cloud
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services and big data analytics integration is
more important than ever but the scope of the
challenge for it projects has changed partner
apis social networks physical sensors and
devices all of these and more are important
sources of capability or insight it is no
longer sufficient to integrate resources under
control of the enterprise because many
important resources are in the ecosystem
beyond enterprise boundaries with this as the
basic tenet we address these questions what
are the current integration patterns that help
enterprises become and remain competitive how
do you choose when to use which pattern what
is the topology for a composable business and
how do you accelerate the process of
implementation through intelligent choice of
supporting integration middleware this ibm
redbooks publication guides integration
practitioners and architects in choosing
integration patterns and technologies
Science Gateways for Distributed Computing
Infrastructures 2014-10-28 google
certification guide google professional cloud
developer master cloud development on google
cloud embark on a transformative journey into
cloud development with google cloud through
this in depth guide tailored for those
aspiring to become google professional cloud
developers this comprehensive resource is your
key to mastering the development of scalable
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reliable and efficient cloud native
applications using google cloud services
inside this guide you will discover in depth
development concepts explore the essentials of
google cloud development including services
like app engine kubernetes engine and cloud
functions hands on application engage with
practical examples and real world projects
that demonstrate effective cloud development
practices and solutions on google cloud exam
focused preparation detailed insights into the
exam structure and content complete with
targeted study tips and practice questions to
ensure thorough preparation latest cloud
development trends stay current with the
evolving landscape of google cloud learning
how to leverage new features and best
practices in cloud development crafted by an
expert in cloud development authored by a
seasoned cloud developer with extensive
experience in google cloud technologies this
guide merges technical expertise with
practical insights offering a comprehensive
learning experience your comprehensive
resource for cloud developer certification
whether you re new to cloud development or an
experienced developer aiming to validate your
google cloud skills this book is an invaluable
companion guiding you through the complexities
of google cloud development and preparing you
for the professional cloud developer
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certification elevate your cloud development
skills go beyond the basics and gain a deep
practical understanding of developing
applications on google cloud this guide is
more than a pathway to certification it s a
blueprint for excelling in cloud development
begin your cloud development adventure start
your journey to becoming a certified google
professional cloud developer with this guide
you re not just preparing for an exam you re
preparing to become a skilled architect of
innovative cloud solutions 2023 cybellium ltd
all rights reserved cybellium com
Oracle Cloud Infrastructure徹底入門 Oracle Cloudの基
本からインフラ設計・構築まで 2021-07-21 this book
constitutes the revised selected papers of the
21st smoky mountains computational sciences
and engineering conference smc 2021 held in
oak ridge tn usa in october 2021 the 33 full
papers and 3 short papers presented were
carefully reviewed and selected from a total
of 88 submissions the papers are organized in
topical sections of computational applications
converged hpc and artificial intelligence
advanced computing applications use cases that
combine multiple aspects of data and modeling
advanced computing systems and software
connecting instruments from edge to
supercomputers deploying advanced computing
platforms on the road to a converged ecosystem
scientific data challenges the conference was
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held virtually due to the covid 19 pandemic
Research Anthology on Edge Computing
Protocols, Applications, and Integration
2022-04-01 master amazon ec2 with this
comprehensive guide to unleashing the full
potential of cloud computing optimizing
performance and revolutionizing your business
processes key features gain an in depth
understanding of ec2 core components
connectivity networking and security best
practices build resilient applications with
load balancing autoscaling and diverse storage
options learn advanced concepts and use cases
for serverless containers hpc and hybrid multi
cloud architecture purchase of the print or
kindle book includes a free pdf ebook book
descriptionthe vast and complex landscape of
ec2 often poses significant challenges even
for experienced users ec2 s ecosystem and
functionalities can be daunting to understand
and apply creating the need for a thorough and
accessible guide this book fulfills that role
acting as a guide to demystifying the maze of
amazon ec2 from its fundamentals to advanced
concepts the book begins with a journey into
understanding ec2 core components creating and
managing amazon machine images amis selecting
the right instance type and size establishing
a solid foundation with networking and
connectivity and implementing security best
practices the second part helps you delve into
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the intricacies of building resilient apps on
ec2 from load balancing and auto scaling to
understanding storage options and optimizing
performance the book also familiarizes you
with monitoring logging and auditing using
amazon cloudwatch and cloudtrail the final
part elevates your understanding of advanced
ec2 concepts such as containers serverless and
hybrid multi cloud architectures additionally
you ll learn how to optimize ec2 for high
performance computing and explore big data and
disaster recovery strategies by the end of
this book you ll be equipped with the
knowledge and confidence you need to harness
the full potential of amazon ec2 what you will
learn discover how to create manage and select
the right ec2 amis explore load balancing and
auto scaling with elastic load balancing elb
and auto scaling groups asgs study ec2 storage
options and performance optimization master
monitoring and maintenance with amazon
services aws tools understand containerization
serverless computing and ec2 automation get up
to speed with migration modernization and
compliance in ec2 who this book is for this
amazon book is for it professionals devops
engineers cloud architects and developers
looking to delve into amazon ec2 and cloud
computing no prior aws experience is required
as the book takes you through the fundamentals
gradually advancing toward more complex topics
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Integration Throughout and Beyond the
Enterprise 2014-04-18 the internet has gone
from an internet of people to an internet of
things iot this has brought forth strong
levels of complexity in handling
interoperability that involves the integrating
of wireless sensor networks wsns into iot this
book offers insights into the evolution usage
challenges and proposed countermeasures
associated with the integration focusing on
the integration of wsns into iot and shedding
further light on the subtleties of such
integration this book aims to highlight the
encountered problems and provide suitable
solutions it throws light on the various types
of threats that can attack both wsns and iot
along with the recent approaches to counter
them this book is designed to be the first
choice of reference at research and
development centers academic institutions
university libraries and any institution
interested in the integration of wsns into iot
undergraduate and postgraduate students ph d
scholars industry technologists young
entrepreneurs and researchers working in the
field of security and privacy in iot are the
primary audience of this book
Planning and operation of integrated energy
systems with deep integration of pervasive
industrial internet-of-things 2023-02-10
leverage the cloud to optimize costs improve
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security and seamlessly scale your business
operations key features achieve your
operational goals with azure infrastructure
optimize costs with serverless event driven
solutions through azure cloud patterns boost
productivity with azure architecture s
flexibility and scalability purchase of the
print or kindle book includes a free pdf ebook
book descriptionazure integration guide for
business is essential for decision makers
planning to transform their business with
microsoft azure the microsoft azure cloud
platform can improve the availability
scalability and cost efficiency of any
business the guidance in this book will help
decision makers gain valuable insights into
proactively managing their applications and
infrastructure you ll learn to apply best
practices in azure virtual network and azure
storage design ensuring an efficient and
secure cloud infrastructure you ll also
discover how to automate azure through
infrastructure as code iac and leverage
various azure services to support oltp
applications next you ll explore how to
implement azure offerings for event driven
architectural solutions and serverless
applications additionally you ll gain in depth
knowledge on how to develop an automated
secure and scalable solutions core elements of
the azure ecosystem will be discussed in the
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final chapters of the book such as big data
solutions cost governance and best practices
to help you optimize your business by the end
of this book you ll understand what a well
architected azure solution looks like and how
to lead your organization toward a tailored
azure solution that meets your business needs
what you will learn optimize the performance
and costs with azure select an effective
scalable and flexible solution that aligns
with your needs harness the power of
containers to drive your application
development and deployment create big data
solutions with the best azure tools platforms
and resources explore the benefits of
automation for enhanced productivity improve
the availability and effectiveness of
monitoring with azure who this book is forthis
book is for business decision makers looking
to benefit from the flexibility scalability
and optimized costs offered by microsoft azure
to scale their businesses basic knowledge of
azure is recommended to get the most out of
this book
Google Certification Guide - Google
Professional Cloud Developer 2022-03-09
discover how you can extend the capabilities
of business central by building and deploying
power platform solutions purchase of the print
or kindle book includes a free pdf ebook key
features unlock the full potential of business
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central using power platform including power
apps power automation and dataverse gain
proficiency in using standard business central
apis and creating new apis implement best
practices for developing and rolling out
business central projects with enhanced
functionality book descriptionunlock the
untapped potential of business central by
harnessing the power of the power platform
with this comprehensive guide transforming
your cumbersome manual processes and limited
customization capabilities into a vast array
of extended functionalities and possibilities
you ll begin by exploring the potential of
power platform and its seamless integration
with both the on premises and cloud versions
of business central amplifying the
capabilities of your business operations you
ll then learn how to set up virtual tables and
use dataverse to create a simple model driven
app as the book progresses you ll leverage
power apps including both canvas apps and
model driven apps to build apps around
business central processes the book also
highlights power automate s capabilities to
create or modify business processes while
incorporating new processes and automation as
you advance you ll connect to business central
apis that can be implemented to connect with
business central data and finally integrate
power bi natively with business central
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empowering you to construct advanced reports
and dashboards with the hands on experience
gained throughout the book you ll build
expertise in customizing business central with
power platform to deliver more scalable and
maintainable solutions what you will learn
build and deploy robust power platform
solutions for business central seamlessly
integrate business central both in the cloud
and on premises with power platform using a
wide range of connectors set up virtual tables
and gain insights into the extensive
capabilities of dataverse build and connect
power apps enabling seamless power bi
integration for business central create
exceptional automated flows with advanced
power automate configurations understand user
adoption strategies and the center of
excellence who this book is forwhether you re
a business central power user technical
consultant or solution architect looking to
expand your capabilities using the power
platform this book is for you no prior
technical expertise in programming or software
development is required all you need is a
basic familiarity with business central
Driving Scientific and Engineering Discoveries
Through the Integration of Experiment, Big
Data, and Modeling and Simulation 2024-05-10
Mastering Amazon EC2 2021-06-03
Integration of WSNs into Internet of Things
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2023-09-28
Azure Integration Guide for Business
2023-08-25
Extending Microsoft Business Central with
Power Platform
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